
 

 

COUNCIL AUGUST 27, 2001 
 
 ROE ROAD, ROAD CLOSURE 
 
 Recommendation 
 
 1) That any deputations on the matter be received; and 
  

2) That a By-law be enacted to stop-up, close and convey a portion of Roe Road at 
its intersection with Nashville Road 

 
 Purpose 
 
 To enact a by-law to stop-up, close and convey a portion of Roe Road where it intersects 
 with Nashville Road. 
 
 Background � Analysis and Options 
 
 Council, at its meeting of June 11, 2001, resolved that the necessary steps be taken to 
 stop-up, close and convey a portion of Roe Road at its intersection with Nashville Road.   
 The notice for the proposed road closure was subsequently advertised for four (4)
 consecutive weeks in the Liberal as required in the Municipal Act.  A copy of the notice is 
 attached. 
 
 The appropriate agencies have been notified of the proposed by-law.  No objections were 
 received. 
 
 Conclusion 
 

In order to complete the road closure process, Council�s approval of this recommendation 
is required. 

 
 Attachments 
 
 1. Notice 
 
 Report Prepared by: 
 
 Brenda Macdonald 
 Administrative Co-ordinator 
 
 Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
 
 J.D. Leach, City Clerk 



 

 

 


